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Malilbu septic Prohibition
Valerie Schwarz

tuandenue@verizon.net

With the research I have read it sounds like septic systems are the cléaner way to go. Everyone who
lives in Malibu knows the pollution of our Ocean Waters near the pier comes from Cross Creek. If we
have a sewer system it does not mean we have clean water. Also many of us paid for sewers which we
never received. After being taxed thousands of dollars we got back $500 . Where did all the money
go? :

I hope this is not another money making scheme at our expense.

sincerely,

Valereie schwarz, a long time Malibu resident
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